
  St. Augustine R. C. Parish 
The Most Holy Trinity Sunday 

 June 12, 2022 
 

          “Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 
 

                            Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 
 

St. Augustine parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and our 
faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each other. 
 

Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

243 North Lawrence Street         
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
(GPS Address: 250 N. 4th Street)                 
 

Phone: 215-627-1838   FAX: 215-627-3911 
 

Website: www.st-augustinechurch.com 
 

Office Hours:   
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM  Monday to Friday 

Parish Staff: 
 
 

Rev. William F. Waters, O.S.A.  
Pastor (Ext. 110) 
pastorstaugustine@gmail.com     
 

Jacob A. Marquart, III, O.F.S. 
Parish Services Director (Ext. 115) 
staugustineparish09@gmail.com  
 

Jean Mangini 
Wedding Coordinator (Ext. 118) 
staugweddings9@gmail.com 

 

Kim Barroso   
Music Director  
kim.barroso@gmail.com 
 

 
Maintenance/Facilities Manager (Ext. 111) 
facilities243@gmail.com 
 

Tim Babbage 
Accountant (Ext. 116) 
timbabbage@hotmail.com 
 

In Residence: 
 
 

Rev. Paul Morrissey, O.S.A.,  spirhealth@aol.com 
Rev. James Keating, O.S.A. 
Rev. James Paradis, O.S.A., Prior 

 Mass Schedule: 
 Monday - Friday: 12:05 PM  (LiveStreamed) 
  (10:00 AM on Legal Holidays) 
 
 

 Saturday Vigil — Suspended  Indefinitely 
   

 Sunday: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM & 7:00 PM  
(All Masses are LiveStreamed  

on masslivestream.com) 

 

Weekly Parish Rosary via Zoom—8:00 PM on Tuesday 
Meeting ID: 854-1235-0301  PW: 150408 

  

Weekly Scripture Study via Zoom—7:00 PM on Thursday 
Meeting ID: 832-4986-0935   PW: 025786 



 

 
The Most Holy Trinity Sunday 

Sunday, June 12, 2022 
PHILIPPINES INDEPENDENCE DAY 

3:00 PM Wedding Music Open House 
4:00 PM  Gift of Life Family House Dinner 

  
Monday, June 13, 2022 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 
Tuesday, June 14, 2022 

7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 
8:00 PM  Parish Rosary—Zoom 

 
Wednesday, June 15, 2022 

7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 
 

Thursday, June 16, 2022 
7:00 PM Parish Scripture Study—Zoom 

7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 
 

 Friday, June 17, 2022 
2:00 PM  Philpott-Gallagher Wedding 

 
Saturday, June 18, 2022 

2:00 PM  Thorsen-Gaskill Wedding 

 
Sunday, June 12, 2022 

  9:00 AM        † Joan Curran 
11:00 AM        † Maria DeJesus 
  7:00 PM    † Rev. Steven P. Wetzel, OSFS 
                                              

Monday, June 13, 2022 
12:05 PM          The Parish Community 
                               

Tuesday, June 14, 2022 
12:05 PM         Deceased Members and 
                         Benefactors of the OSA 
                                                                                         

    Wednesday, June 15, 2022 
12:05 PM        † Joseph McGinty and 
                        † Charles Flanagan 
                         

 Thursday, June 16, 2022 
12:05 PM      † Florsie Amaral 
                                                                                                                                                                                   
               Friday, June 17, 2022 
12:05 PM       † Margaret M. Marquart 
                                                            
             Saturday, June 18, 2022 

- - - - - - - - -  
† = Deceased 
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Electronic Giving 
Just log on to our website,  

www.st-augustinechurch.com  
and click on: 

“Sign Up For Electronic Giving” 

Goal: $750,000 (Phase 1) To date: 
 

Pledges: 214 Percentage: 106.1292% 
Amount Pledged: $795,968.68 
Pledges Received: $738,818.68 

In-Kind Gifts Received: $10,437.71 
Campaign Total Rec’d: $749,256.39 

Sacrificial Giving 
June 05, 2022 

 Number of Envelopes Used: 28 
Amount in Envelopes: $1,580.00 

Average $/Envelope: $56.43 
Electronic Giving: 47 

Amount Electronic: $1,957.00 
Average $/Electronic: $41.64 

Loose Money: $290.00 
Total Collection: $3,827.00 

SAVE THE DATE! 
Summer Sinulog  

Feast of Santo Niño  
Sunday, August 21, 2022 

                       11:00 AM Mass & Procession 

Father’s Day Offering and          
Memorial Envelopes are available 
on the tables in the rear of the Church for 
you to remember both Living and        
Deceased Fathers on this Special Day & 
Novena of Masses.  

“Travelers,” to find a Mass while you are 

on the road this summer, go to the      

website: www.MassTimes.org or call: 

734-794-2100. 

Sunday, June 19, 2022 – 11 AM Mass followed by a     
Eucharistic Procession 
Opening Mass and Procession for the Eucharistic Revival 
Join us on the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of 
Christ (Corpus Christi) as we begin a three-year Eucharistic   
Revival in the United States of America. The mission of the  
Revival is “to renew the Church by enkindling a living            
relationship with the Lord Jesus Christ in the Holy Eucharist.” 
The vision of this Eucharistic Revival overflows with hope for a 
life-changing experience of the Holy Eucharist—especially of 
the Mass—in the lives of all Catholics. 
Location: Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter and Paul,              
Philadelphia, followed by Eucharistic procession to St. Patrick 
Parish in Rittenhouse Square. 

More info visit: www.phillyeucharisticrevival.org 

Thursday, June 30 at 6:05 p.m. 
Catholic Charities Appeal Night with the Phillies 
Come out to Citizens Bank Park on June 30th and 
watch the Phillies square off against the Atlanta 
Braves. If the CCA is able to sell 500 tickets, Our Lady 
of Confidence School’s very own Luis will be throwing 
out the first pitch of the game and a CCA beneficiary 
will sing the national anthem. We hope you’ll be able 
to support Luis and the CCA for another great night of 
baseball. 
Location: Citizens Bank Park 
https://www.mlb.com/phillies/tickets/specials/catholic-
charities 

http://www.MassTimes.org


 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parishioners: 
 
The constitutions of the Augustinian Order direct that each Province (in our case, the East Coast Friars) meet in 
“Provincial Chapter” every four years. One of the purposes is for the planning for the next four years. Our            
constitutions (316) says, “The friars gathered in the Provincial Chapter must desire the good of the Province with 
their whole heart and strive to attain it as far as possible.” 
 
Beginning this Sunday evening and ending next Friday afternoon, Fr. Paul, Fr. Jim K, Fr. Jim P and I will be        
participating in our Provincial Chapter which will take place at Villanova. 
 
On Sunday evening, we will have an opportunity “to meet and greet” friars we haven’t seen for a while, especially 
those serving out of the country and we also will handle some pragmatic details for the week. 
 
Monday, basically will be a day of prayer: time for some spiritual input and private reflection. On Monday evening, 
Fr. Rob Hagan, OSA will be installed as our new Provincial. Our Prior General from Rome, Fr. Alejandro Moral, 
OSA who was here at St Augustine’s a few years ago for the Sinulog, will preside at the installation. Over the past 
several months there was a lengthy process for Fr. Rob’s election. As an aside, Fr. Rob will be here on August 21st 
for this year’s Sinulog. His installation marks the beginning for the direction of our Province for the next four years. 
 
As all Religious Orders, we face challenging times with fewer vocations, a larger number of retired and infirm friars, 
a changing world and Church and consequently changing needs of God’s people. For example, 30 friars from our 
Province have died since our last Provincial Chapter four years ago, a number of whom were in active ministry. 
 
In the past two years, we as a province had many Zoom meetings providing opportunities for conversations among 
the friars to raise the major themes which we need to discuss. With all this in mind, we continually ask how we can 
best live in community and respond to the needs of our friars and the needs of the people we serve in very changing 
times. 
 
On Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday there will be various panels discussing the themes which surfaced from our 
two years of Zoom meetings, for example, topics like conversion of ourselves and our Province as well as our work 
in evangelization, social justice, education, and parish ministries. We will discuss the care of our retired and infirm 
friars and also the ways we may best relate to the two other Provinces in our country. 
 
As a result of all of this, there will be recommendations on how we as a Province and we as individual friars will  
approach the next four years. 
 
We pray and we ask for your prayers for the guidance of the Holy Spirit in our deliberations, discussions,              
recommendations and decisions. Please pray for what is best for our Province, for us as friars and for the people we 
serve. 
 
Have a great week. Pray for us as we will pray for you. 
 

   
   

    A word from Fr. Bill… 

Fr. Bill 



The War in Ukraine…. 

Russia's invasion of Ukraine has already forced over 6 million refugees to flee. The 
world watched in shock as the Russian military invaded Ukraine in February 2022 
and began targeting homes, hospitals, bridges and schools. 
 

More than 6 million people—mostly women and children—have left to seek safety 
in neighboring Moldova, Poland and other European states amid the growing crisis 
in Ukraine. Over 8 million people are displaced inside the country as the conflict 
continues. The escalation of violence between Russia and Ukraine will lead to 
grave human suffering.  
 

How can I (or we as a Parish) help Ukraine? 

After a recent discussion among our Parish Pastoral Council members, 

Saint Augustine Parish will be taking up a  

SPECIAL SECOND COLLECTION 

on SUNDAY, JUNE 26 (at all the Masses) 

which we will forward to the Ukrainian Sisters of Saint Basil The Great in           
Jenkintown, PA and they will be shipping supplies and necessities over to  

Ukraine to aid the people in most need. 

Thank you in advance for your kind generosity. 




